LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACHI,

TELEGRAMS: ~'REGISTER'' KOBE

TELEPHONE:- 2530 SANNOMIYA

The gecretary.

LONDON.

g Dear 8ir,

With reference to your claseing letter of
the 12th ultimo regarding our lst Butry report on the
"BUJUN MARU", e beg to forward uunder sepaerate cover

& plan of the Main Boile ag built. The plan is
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identical to the revised plan approved
1928, and the epacing of the tubes Viz. 4% x 48 on the
report should be 4% x 4%.

We are, Dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,
Y i
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